
 

October 8, 2024 

 

 

         Ser. Ltr. 2410-2024-01  

 

Fort Bend County Engineering 

301 Jackson St. 

Richmond, TX 77469 

 

Reference: Project:  Stella Rd 

  Project No.:  20116 

Subject:  Road Closure Request 

   

 

Texas Sterling Construction Co. (TSC) would like to request a road closure for one-way traffic 

on Stella Rd from West Fairgrounds Rd to Cottonwood School Rd.  The project plans for the 

Stella project propose one-way traffic on Stella between W. Fairgrounds to Cottonwood School 

Rd. to travel in the westbound direction. 

 

TSC will implement the detour plan (attached) and the traffic control plan as shown in the 

construction plans. There will be advanced warning through message boards 2 weeks prior to the 

closure. The requested lane closure is planned to begin on November 4, 2024 and will be 

implemented for the duration of the project.  The project duration is 365 days.  

 

Should you wish to discuss this, please contact me via email at martin.carranza@strlco.com or by 

phone at 281-821-9091 (O) or 281-723-2754 (C). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Martin Carranza, P.E. 

Project Manager 
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